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RE: External Reviews for 2016 - 2017 Academic Year (SCUP 16-19)
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DATE: April 26, 2016 \ 'TIME

At its April 20, 2016 meeting, SCUP reviewed the list of external reviews and external review
updates that are scheduled for the 2016 - 2017 academic year. The document is attached for the
information of Senate.
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Please be advised that the following external reviews are scheduled to be conducted during the
2016 - 2017 academic year:

•  School of Engineering Science

•  Department of First Nations Studies

•  Department of History

•  School of Mechatronic Systems Engineering

•  Department of Philosophy (deferred from 2015/16)

•  School of Resource & Environmental Management

•  Department of Gender, Sexuality, and Women's Studies

In addition, review updates are due in 2016 - 2017 from:

•  Department of Biological Sciences

•  School of Computing Science

•  Department of Geography

•  Faculty of Health Sciences

•  Department of Physics (deferred from 2015/16)

•  Department of Statistics and Actuarial Science
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